PAKISTAN HIGH COMMISSION, FLOREAL, MAURITIUS
NOTICE INVITING TENDER

High Commission of Pakistan, Floreal, Mauritius invites sealed tenders from- reputable
contractors for the work listed as under: '

Nature of work

Minor construction related repair and paint works at various Monuments of
Pakistan in Republic of Mauritius.

Following pre-qualifications may be taken into consideration before submission of bids:

(2) Good past experience in relevant task

(b) Capable with respect to personnel, equipment, and plant (if required)
(c) Reputable financial position

(d) Appropriate managerial capability

Please address your applications in English by courier/post or by email at
pahicportlouis@mofa.gov.pk to Consular Attaché, 9-A, Queen Mary Avenue, High
| Commission of Pakistan, Floreal, Mauritius. For further information please call (+230)
6988501 (+230) 6988502.

Date of opening of bids (submission): 26-04-2022 @ 09:00AM
Date of closing: 26-05-2022 @ 09:00AM

Note: The bids will remain open at least thirty minutes after the deadline for submission.




